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Memorandum
Due to Brexit, the Government has delayed funding announcements for next year. Although some headline allocations have been promised, detailed LA allocations are only expected to come out in October as advised by the ESFA. The meeting scheduled for 24th September 2019 is cancelled as we are unable to provide a draft consultation as planned. 

An additional meeting has been set up for Tuesday 3rd December 2019. Depending on when the 2020/21 figures are published, it is intended that the consultation will be agreed at the meeting on 30th October, and decisions can be made following the consultation at the additional December meeting. 
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